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Transportation 

 

Bus Inspections 

 

 

All District vehicles that are used to transport students will be inspected annually by the Missouri 

State Highway Patrol after February 1 of each school year. 

 

State bus inspections conducted by District employees or the contractor shall not be made more 

than sixty (60) days prior to operating the vehicles during the school year.  Bus drivers and bus 

maintenance employees have the responsibility to inspect, report and remedy any condition of 

District buses which poses an unreasonable risk of harm to students and staff. 

 

Newly purchased, newly leased, newly placed into service, newly contracted vehicles or vehicles 

replaced under contracted services with a rated capacity to carry more than ten (10) passengers 

including the driver, and used to transport students, shall meet state and federal specifications 

and safety standards applicable to school buses. 

 


